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Region" August 18t 2022, Shillong

Dear Brother,

Greetings from the Asian Confluence India, East Asia Center, Shillong, India.

You will be glad to know that the Asian Confluence in collaboration with the US

Consulate Kolkata and ICCR NER regional center is organizing a one-day Policy

B
Roundtable titled "North East as the Strategic Connector for the Indo-Pacific
Region" on August 18, 2022, at Shillong, Meghalaya.

As the “Indo Pacific” narrative assumes great importance in global geopolitical
architecture, the Policy Roundtable aims to explore the strategic importance regional
cooperation in the geography comprising India’s North-Eastern region and the
neighborhood in the larger context of a vibrant Indo Pacific. region. Please find a draft
concept and agenda for the roundtable attached herewith for your kind reference.

As a thought leader with interest in the region and this subject, your
participation will go a long way in making this interactive dialogue richer. We invite
your participation in this event.

Kindly feel free to get back to my colleagues Ms. Shreya Pan at

office@asianconfluence.org if you have any queries or need any clarifications. Looking
forward to your early positive response.
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Sabyasachi Dutta
Executive Director, Asian Confluence,

Asian Confluence, India East Asia Center
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Email : 22 @asianconfl .0rg, Website: www.asianconfluence.org




2022/8/17 22:06







